



NORTH WALES SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN'S BOARD

KEY MESSAGES

From meeting held on Friday 11th November 2016

- Presentation on NSPCC Pornography Report
- Positive comments and general observations of the Children's Board Annual Conference held on 12th October 2016 were shared
- Draft Business Plan 2017-18 was reviewed and discussions were held on host authority
- Virtual College e-learning package was discussed
- Gwynedd, Conwy and NWP reported on Partner Agency contributions over the last 12 months
- An update on the activity during National Safeguarding Week (14th 18th November) was provided.
- Highlight reports were provided from the Local Delivery Groups on their activities